
 
 
 
 

Westgate Offroad Adventure Camp is postponed due to 

severe weather conditions 
 

 

Zagreb, 21. september 2017. – The first and unique international car, motorcycle, 

camping and outdoor equipment show which should be held from September 27 to 

October 1 near Westgate Shopping City in Zaprešić is postponed due to severe 

weather conditions. 

 

Extremely unfavorable weather conditions that have hit Croatia in recent days have 

caused significant damage to the Offroad Park as part of an offroad presentation of 

vehicles, extreme offroad demonstrations and competitions, and motocross 

demonstrations and competitions. 

 

For the new term of the Offroad Adventure Camp, the organizers will inform the public 
as soon as possible and all other information can be obtained on the official website: 
www.offroad-camp.eu. 
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